
Dear Parent or Guardian: 

If you have a photo taken by your own photographer that you would like to submit, 

here are the guidelines to follow: 

 Photo should be a head and shoulder shot

 No props – such as sporting equipment, flowers etc.

 No t-shirts with slogans, writing or advertisements

 Photo size 2.5 inches wide x 3 inches high

 Neutral background (no bright colors)

 Submit digital photos saved to a storage device such as a USB drive, CD 
etc. (clearly labeled with the first and last name) at 300dpi
or email the .jpg file to kfeltz@barkercsd.net

 A high resolution photo quality printed copy of photo may be provided

 All photos must be saved by the student’s last name and first initial – i.e. 
smithj.jpg.

 Please note that if a photo is not submitted one will be selected from the 
photos taken by the school photographer

 All photos must be received by October 1st, 2022

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to email kfeltz@barkercsd.net. 

Sincerely,  

Krista Beth Feltz 

Yearbook Advisor 

BARKER CENTRAL SCHOOL LATRATOR
BARKER CENTRAL SCHOOL  1628 QUAKER RD. BARKER    716-795-3201  EXT. 5183 

Senior Yearbook Photo!
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